FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

> December 18, 1925. St. 4708.

SUBJECT: Weekly bank debits press statement.

Dear Sir:

The Federal Reserve Board's press statement showing debits to individual accounts for the week ending Wednesday, December 23, will be issued on Monday, December 28, instead of on Saturday, December 26, and released for publication on Tuesday, December 29.

Very truly yours,

Walter L. Eddy, Secretary.

TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS*